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It is our distinct pleasure to inform our
Brothers of the happenings of the
current Zeta-Pi Chapter. We have been
really busy this fall semester, and we are
looking forward to the winter break and
the many great events we have coming
in the next few months.

This year Orchid Ball will be held at
Detroit Marriott Troy on March 19th,
2016. Opening reception begins at 6pm.
Dinner served at 7pm. The cost of the
evening for you and your date is $17s.
For individual alumni it is $100. This
includes food, and bar for those of legal
age. Payments preferred via PayPal at
ZetaPiOrchidBall@gmail.com, selecting
Friends/Family so there is no service
charge. Otherwise checks can be mailed
to Michael LaFerle 53431 Tundra Drive,
Shelby Twp MI 48316. A block of hotel
rooms are available at the Troy Marriott
at a nightly rate of $99 plus taxes, and

are highly encouraged. Limited rooms
available. Please mention our event to
get the discount when booking directly
with the hotel. If you have not been
invited to the Facebook event, please
contact Cameron Ginter, Mike LaFerle,
or Rob Pankau

Using “no shave November” as a
platform the chapter raised $343.18 for
the American Cancer society. For every
dollar put into a brothers jar that brother
had to go an extra day without shaving.

The Chapter currently has 24 active
members and the climate of the Chapter
has changed drastically in the last 12
months. We are a young, driven chapter
and we are very excited for the way the
Chapter is moving. To amplify the
growth the Chapter is experiencing, we
are requesting more assistance from the
alumni. With your help, this Chapter will
be able to do great things in the next
year and bring Zeta-Pi to its full glory.
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Zeta-Pi is striving to enhance our relationship
with our great alumni — we would like to have 3
Alumni and Active nights per year. The golf
outing was a successful event last summer,
look for it to become a regular event each
year. The Chapter would also like to thank all
the alumni that are going to make it to this
year's Orchid Ball. The Chapter had a
successful year because of the strong alumni
presence. We want to continue on the upward
bound and would love to connect with even
more alumni. We love to see a strong turnout
of alumni that share their experiences and
brotherhood moments with the Chapter.

Thank you for taking the time to read this
newsletter, and we hope to reconnect with you
in the near future.

Contact Information

If you would like to reach out to the chapter for any
information, events, or any other form of involvement
please feel free to reach out to us, we love hearing from our

alumni.

Cameron Ginter Chris Taylor
Alumni Relations Chairman Sage
cam.ginter@gmail.com cjtaylor@oakland.edu

(586) 817-1466 (248) 930-4466



